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Dear Mr McGinty,
 
Official information request for: 587926,MCGINTY,PELLET FIRES
 
Reference Number: 310860
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 8-May-2017 for
587926,MCGINTY,PELLET FIRES
 
You have asked for: A list of all pellet fire installations in Dunedin (or Otago if available) including
dates of installation.
 
Unfortunately we do not categorise building permits for solid fuel burners by the type of fire
being installed, so I am unable to provide the list in the form you have requested. You have also
not provided a time frame for you request.
 
I have attached a list of all recent building consents (July, 2016, to March, 2017) in Dunedin City
in the hope that you can pull out the ones that relate to pellet fires. I hope this is helpful.
 
Our building compliance department normally sells building consent information at approx. $30
per month, but you will not be charged in this instance.
 
Regards
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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